
Kia ora koutou, 

It is hard to believe we have only been back at school for a few days.  Our amazing staff have been
working behind the scenes, making sure that everything is set for a great year of learning and the
children have certainly returned eager to get going.

As we start the new school year, it is essential to revisit the core values that define our school
community.  At Orewa Beach School we are committed to fostering  an environment that thrives on
RESPECT: 

Resilience:  I pick myself up and carry on.
Empathy:  I understand how others feel.
Self-Belief:  I know I can.
Perseverance:  I keep going.  I keep trying.
Equity:  A fair chance for everyone.
Cultural Awareness:  I respect all cultures.
Togetherness:   I belong to Orewa Beach School Family.

Our first community event, the “Fluro Run” is coming up on Thursday 15th February.  This is certainly 
set to be a fantastic event with a chance to meet your child’s teacher.  Save the date and look out for
further details coming out soon!

I have been very fortunate to meet some families already and I look forward to getting to know many
more in the next few weeks.   I have certainly been made to feel very welcome.
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What's on ?

February
Tuesday 6th Waitangi Day -
no school today
Thursday 15th Fluro Run

March
Wednesday 6th School 

       wide Triathlon
Thursday 7th Interschool
cricket Victor Eaves
Friday 29th Good Friday no
school today

April
Monday 1st Easter 

       Monday no school today
Thursday 11th Parent
Conferences
Friday 12th Last day of 

       term 1
Monday 29th First day of
term 2.

He waka eke noa: We are all in this together

Arohanui.
Wendy Naidu  - Principal


